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December 27, 2024 

 

Re: Branch Closing – 4100 William D. Tate Avenue, Grapevine, Texas 76051 

 

Dear Bank of the West Customer: 

 

On December 27, 2024, Bank of the West filed application with the Federal Deposit Insurance 

Corporation and the Texas Department of Banking to close its banking location at 4100 William 

D. Tate Avenue, Grapevine, Texas 76051.  The closing date of this location will be at the close 

of business on March 28, 2025. 

 

All deposits and loans held at the William D. Tate Avenue location will be relocated to the Bank 

of the West location at 108 West Northwest Highway, Grapevine, Texas 76051, which is 4.3 

miles from the William D. Tate Avenue location, depending on your route.  For customers that 

currently have a safe deposit box rented at the William D. Tate Avenue location, we request that 

you remove all contents from that box by March 1, 2025, and we offer you a safe deposit box at 

any of our other locations that offer safe deposit boxes. 

 

Our staff at the Grapevine location look forward to providing you with the best quality of service 

that you have come to know and expect from Bank of the West.  The staff of our William D. 

Tate Avenue branch will be joining the staff at our other locations and look forward to 

continuing to service our customers and communities. 

 

As always, we appreciate your continued support and patronage which you have shown to Bank 

of the West for so many years and hope that you will continue to be a customer and visit any of 

our locations for your financial services and needs. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 817-399-9400 or 817-310-3555. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mickey Powell 

Area President-Tarrant Region 

 

http://www.bnkwest.com/

